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The Umpqua River Steelhead Fishery is a vital component to the states economy. 

The Umpqua is known around the world for it's Steelhead fishery. Our Oregon fishing 

opportunities bring sportsmen and women from all over the country. Reducing the 

opportunities in our state will discourage some of those tourists from spending their 

time in Oregon. Also the education opportunities for the children of Douglas County is 

priceless. We need more outdoor education opportunities in this state for our future 

sportsmen and leaders.  


